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Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Residential Visit: Stubbington Study Centre - Monday 11th March – Friday 15th March 2024 

Payment Information for Parents 

We are pleased to inform you that we now have our final numbers for Stubbington and are delighted that we 

have managed to finalise the price at a lower amount than initially expected. 

We now have confirmed numbers and costings and are pleased to say the final cost of the trip is £260.00 in 

total, £15 less than originally thought. You have already paid your £50 non-refundable deposit, and as we 

have confirmed your child’s place you are required to pay the balance in full, even if your child does not 

attend, no refunds will be available and you will be liable for the full amount. 

We would be very grateful if you could pay the remaining balance as follows (these amounts may vary if you 

have already paid more). 

Payment Amount Date due 

£42.00 9th October 2023 

(previously notified as 1st 

October 2023) 

£42.00 1st November 2023 

£42.00 1st December 2023 

£42.00 1st January 2024 

£42.00 1st February 2024 

Please make payment online using the new School Gateway app, if you do not yet have access to this 
please go to the school website and download via the School Life, School Meals tab. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns at all regarding this payment plan please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office and we will be happy to help. 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs Dinsmore 

Bursar 
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